

Toronto, Ontario April 7th, 1955.

Dr. Medical Superintendent The Ontario Hospital School Orillia, Ont.

Dear Dr.

Re:

On November 3rd you were kind enough to reply to me with regards to my plea for the admission of an infant. You explained then that the hospital was filled to capacity and that you hoped that admission would be possible at a later date.

In view of the emergency character of the problem facing the family, and more especially the effect of the situation on the normal child of about 7½ years of age, I renew my appeal to you for an early admission of to your Hospital School, and trust that such an arrangement will be possible.

